
 
 

**All submissions become property of the National Crime Prevention Council and no award, prize, or remuneration is implied. 

Crime Prevention Month Poster Celebration! 
October is Crime Prevention Month! Throughout the entire month of October, NCPC will be hosting a poster 
celebration event. We invite you and your youth to participate. This is a fun and easy way to get youth 
thinking about crime prevention. Select posters will be featured on our poster gallery on NCPC’s website, 

www.ncpc.org.  
 
What:  A poster event to celebrate Crime Prevention Month 
This month the spotlight for the posters will be to draw 

 Your safe community 
 How you can show respect to your 

family, friends, or community 
 McGruff the Crime Dog® a 30th 

birthday card 
 
Who:  Anyone under the age of 18 

When: October 1, 2010 -October 31, 2010 

How: Send posters with artist’s name, age, and state 
information to NCPC at 
 
National Crime Prevention Council 
Attn: Joanna Li 
2001 Jefferson Davis Highway 
Suite 901 
Arlington, VA 22202 
 
Or send scanned copies or a photograph of posters to Joanna 
Li at jli@ncpc.org. 

To receive stickers or your free copy of McGruff’s new 
animated short, Samantha’s Choice, the story of a young girl 
who is afraid to go to ballet class for fear of being bullied, call 
Joanna Li at 202-261-4156. 

 

 

 

Please contact Joanna Li with questions at 202-261-4156 or jli@ncpc.org.  
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